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Dr. H. B. Stenzel

Shell Development Company
P. O. Box 481

Houston 1, Texas

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

Our manuscript on the A. petrosa stock has been received
in good order. Your patient and careful reading of our work is
very much appreciated by all of us. No other criticism or
remarks would be valued as high as yours.

We are now in the process of looking at our work in light
of your remarks and suggestions. After we have had a chance
to review and revise certain parts of the manuscript we would
like to visit and discuss it with you. Just now Pete is immersed
in getting his invertebrate paleontology course at the University
underway. However, soon we will call or write to make a date
with you.

Again, thanks for your remarks. Your time and effort are
much appreciated. Best regards.

Sincerely,
WILLIAM L. FISHER

Geologist
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